
From: Bobbie Ellis-Wiggins
To: Butler, Linda
Cc: Jennifer A. Hampton; Shawn S. Hunter
Subject: RE: 2016-020917 (DBPR Complaint/Thimothy Sowell)
Date: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 2:23:20 PM

Ms. Butler:
 
We appreciate your assistance.
 
Thank you –
 
Bobbie Ellis-Wiggins
Escambia County Attorney's Office
221 Palafox Place, Suite 430
Pensacola, FL 32502
T: (850) 595-4970
F: (850) 595-4979 
 
From: Butler, Linda [mailto:Linda.Butler@myfloridalicense.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 12:57 PM
To: Bobbie Ellis-Wiggins
Subject: RE: 2016-020917 (DBPR Complaint/Thimothy Sowell)
 
Yes I will forward the complaint to the appropriate jurisdiction, Santa Rosa County; you may
disregard on your end.
 
Thanks,
 
Linda Butler
Senior Management Analyst II
DBPR/Division of Regulations
Complaints & Investigations
(850)717-1503
 

 
Please note, if applicable:  Pursuant to Section 455.225(10), Florida Statutes, the contents of this email may be
confidential.  If you have received this communication in error, or if you intend to use, disclose, copy, or disseminate its
contents, please contact the sender at linda.butler@dbpr.state.fl.us immediately before doing so.          

 
From: Bobbie Ellis-Wiggins [mailto:bellis@co.escambia.fl.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 1:27 PM
To: Butler, Linda
Cc: Jennifer A. Hampton; Shawn S. Hunter
Subject: 2016-020917 (DBPR Complaint/Thimothy Sowell)
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Ms. Butler:
 
Thank you for your assistance in clarifying that Santa Rosa County is the appropriate county to
investigate the above-referenced complaint relating to Mr. Sowell’s license registration, as Mr.
Sowell’s license was issued in Santa Rosa County.
 
Please confirm that Escambia County may disregard the above-referenced complaint, previously
forwarded to Escambia County by DBPR, and that DBPR will forward the complaint to Santa Rosa
County for its investigation of Mr. Sowell’s license registration matter.
 
Best regards,
 
Bobbie Ellis-Wiggins
Escambia County Attorney's Office
221 Palafox Place, Suite 430
Pensacola, FL 32502
T: (850) 595-4970
F: (850) 595-4979 
 


